
URGENT ACTION NEEDED    HB 4075 legislation  will be part of the legislative session on Tuesday 
February 11th before the house Natural Resources Committee.       It has been documented that Coyote 
killing contests in Oregon underscore the role that cash and prizes such as guns do play in motivation to 
kill the most or heaviet of coyotes within a specific time period.     Where are the ethics,    thos sadistic 
hunters are totally out of step with the modern world.   Their values absolutely do not reflect human 
values.      These hunts are the ultimate of cruelty, and callousness.    There is no sportsmanship or 
respect involved for our wildlife.   PLEASE stop these barbaric, sadistic hunts in Oreon once and for 
all.     Thank you 
 
Nina Council,   resident of Southern Oregon 
 


